
 
 
 
 

 
Rigby Hall’s PTA are looking for 5 friendly and 
happy to help individuals to join our team! 
 

You will be required to help with multiple seasonal 
events and attend a minimum of 6 meetings to 
help with any ideas or suggestions that you may 
have. 
 

The events will be weekend and possibly  
mid-week so if you feel this is something you would 
be interested in or would like any more 
information then please email 
vicki.jacksonPTA@rigbyhall.worcs.sch.uk who will 
be happy to answer any questions you may have. 
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